
June 19, 2007

Highway 881 east of Lac La Biche closed for railway repairs

Lac La Biche... Highway 881 east of Lac La Biche will be closed for the majority of Wednesday, June 20
and Thursday, June 21 for railway crossing repairs and pavement patching.

Smaller vehicles will be detoured to 92nd Street in Lac La Biche, via Highway 663 and the East Truck
Route. Larger vehicles will be detoured onto Highway 663 and the West Truck Route.

Signs will be posted advising motorists of the closure and detours. Flag persons will be available to direct
traffic to the appropriate detour route.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area, adhere to the posted speed limits, and obey all traffic signs.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Calvin Kissel
Maintenance Contract Inspector 
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Office: (780) 623-5228
Cell: (780) 623-0496

Ron Hilligas
Carillion Canada Inc.
Office: (780) 623-4592
Cell: (780) 212-0230

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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